
 

Circular No. 33/2024-25                23rd December 2024 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that Wednesday, 1st January 2025, will be a holiday for all students in 
observance of the New Year. 

On behalf of Laurus-The Universal school, we wish you and your family a joyful and prosperous  

May this year bring happiness, success, and good health to you 
and your loved ones. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Principal 

 


